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From Karen and John Watson,
Wood House, Drungewick Lane, Loxwood, RH14 0RS

Please take this as our official objection to the above proposal.

We object on many grounds.  However, in particular we object to destroying a most beautiful area of flora and
fauna used widely by local people.  Many housing sites have gone up recently, and we need to keep an area of
beauty available for the population.

Moreover, the roads in the area are already in disrepair due to lack of funding from government, dangerous
potholes everywhere.  We can only predict this would worsen should daily HGV increase, which is inevitable.

I will finish by requesting you provide a good argument for the location of this proposed site?  Why destroy 15
acres of beautiful woodland when there are so many other sites available with better access, roads, etc.

Yours sincerely
Karen and John Watson

Sent from my iPad




